
 

 

Marine Air Support Squadron 2 

Commanding Officer’s Statement on 

Substance Abuse 

 
The Pacific Vagabond Tribe is one of the most critical 

agencies that forms our Nation’s forward edge, thus we must 

be ready when our Nation and her partners call.  As 

ambassadors, our Marines, Sailors, and Families must 

demonstrate highest moral character on and off duty.  In order 

to promote the safety and well-being of the members of this 

Squadron and to be honorable representatives of our country, the following is 

prohibited: 

 

•  Driving while under the influence of alcohol, drugs, or any other substance that 

impairs judgement or reaction ability. 

•  Consuming alcohol under the age of 20  

•  Excessively consuming alcohol to a level that is detrimental to health, good 

order, and discipline 

•  Consuming alcohol prior to or during official duty, resulting in impairment while 

performing official duties 

•  Possessing, distributing, manufacturing, or purchasing illegal drugs, synthetic 

drugs, and prescription drugs without a valid prescription 

•  Consuming or inhaling any illegal substance, or legal substance not meant for 

ingestion, with the intent of becoming intoxicated 

 

In order to take care of our Tribe, every Marine, Sailor, and Family member must 

report any known or presumed substance abuse.  Early reporting will ensure we 

can intervene and support the effected member in any treatment needed.  If you 

believe you may have a problem with drinking or substance abuse, contact the 

Marine Air Support Squadron 2 Substance Abuse Control Officer (SACO) to 

obtain information and resources to help you.  

 

 Semper Fidelis, 

  

 

 

J. A. LAMBERT 

Lieutenant Colonel, U.S. Marine Corps 

Commanding Officer 


